
 

 

 

 

August 13, 2024 

 

Gary Rentrop 

Adkison, Need, Allen, & Rentrop, PLLC 

39572  Woodward Avenue 

Suite 222 

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304 

 

 

Dear Gary, 

The entire City of Mackinac Island Historic District Commission would like to thank you for your service 

as a Mackinac Island Historic District Commission Attorney.  Your hard work, time commitment, 

dedication and historic preservation knowledge and expertise was very much appreciated.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alan Sehoyan 

Chairman of the Mackinac Island Historic District Commission 


